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The Secretary of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform them that the Chair has convened a special meeting for Wednesday, December 9, 2009, at 10:00 a.m. in the Hall of the Americas, to consider the topic: Quality Management in the Public Sector and the Oas: Factors to consider in an Inter-American Program on Quality Management for Good Governance in the Public Sector.
ORDER OF BUSINESS
Date:
Wednesday, December 9, 2009
Time:
10:00 a.m.
Place:
Hall of the Americas
1. Introductory remarks by the Chair of the Permanent Council, Ambassador Luis Alfonso Hoyos Aristizábal, Permanent Representative of Colombia to the OAS
2. Remarks by the Secretary General, Dr. José Miguel Insulza
3. Presentations by:
a. Mr. Gary Cort, Chairman, ISO/TC 176, Quality Management and Quality Assurance, International Organization for Standarization (ISO)
b. [image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL

Mr. Armando Espinosa, Corporate President, Latin American Quality Institute (INLAC), headquartered in Mexico
c. Mr. Luis Emilio Velásquez, General Coordinator, Ibero-American Network for Management Excellence - REDIBEX
d. Mr. Fabio Tobón and Mr. Rodrigo Vera, Colombia
e. Mr. Christian Labbé, Mayor of the Municipality of Providencia, Santiago, Chile
4. Remarks by Mr. Victor Rico, Secretary for Political Affairs
5. Comments by member states
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